From:
To:

Michael Coady
Puco Docketin

Subject: PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION OF OHIO - CASE #: 00661328 [ ref:_00Dt0GzXt._500t0gOxvL:ref ]

Date:

Tuesday, February 16, 2021 5:22:56 PM

Attachments: Pgo DP&L Comments .pdf

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION OF OHIO
Consumer Service Division
Memorandum

CASE ID: 00661328

COMPANY:

CUSTOMER: Richard E Shaw Jr

ADDRESS: 6131 Taylorsville Road, Huber Heights, Ohio 45424
SERVICE ADDRESS: 6131 Taylorsville Road, Huber Heights, Ohio 45424
AlQ: Dayton Power & Light Company

NIQ:

***T0 ensure your response attaches to the appropriate case, please reply
to this email without changing the subject line. Thank you!***

DOCKETING CASE #: 18-1875-EL-GRD
SUBJECT: Dayton Power & Light Company - Rates & Tariffs

Please docket the associated customer comment and/or attached in the
case number referenced above under "Public Comments". This
information was received by the Consumer Services Division through
alternate channels and is being forwarded to be filed formally. This
information is not the opinion of Staff and should not be viewed as such.

Please docket the attached .pdf file to the above-referenced case.

Sincerely,

Michael Coady

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio

Service Monitoring and Enforcement Department
Lead Customer Service Investigator

(800) 686-PUCO (7826)

www.PUCO.ohio.gov
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HEIGHTS
Come Grow With Us!
City of Huber Heights

6131 Taylorsville Rd
Huber Heights, OH 45424
Phone 937-233-1423
www.hhoh.org

Richard E. Shaw Jr
Ward 1 City Council

February 16, 2021

Dear PUCO Commissioners,

Please accept these comments as “Supportive” toward The
Dayton Power and Light Co. (DP&L), a subsidiary of The AES
Corp., and the proposed Smart Grid Modernization plan. The
proposal will allow more precise technology enhancement along
with improved communication and control between DP&L and
its customers.

Dayton Power & Light has partnered with the municipalities by
pledging nearly $249 million in capital projects, including the
building of “smart usage meters” to enhance the growing
Electric Vehicle market in the Dayton Region. Such
improvement will help residents with data regarding their energy
use, reduce utility operating expenses and lead to more timely
restoration of power outages.

| ask that the PUCO Commissioners “Accept” the proposed
Smart Grid Modernization plan and allow this regional partner to
enhance the lives of our residents and further partner with our
business community.

R,.e,S)Pe_gtfd'lly submitted, Z

ichard E. Jr
City Councilmember Ward 1





https://gcc01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.puco.ohio.gov%2F&data=04%7C01%7Cdocketing%40puco.ohio.gov%7C74fdae0181fb478d588708d8d2c965a9%7C50f8fcc494d84f0784eb36ed57c7c8a2%7C0%7C0%7C637491109762739341%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=r626t4jzgKjUrdDA7N6%2Fk8ufViWbzgfC74lln2TXuBA%3D&reserved=0
mailto:docketing@puco.ohio.gov
mailto:contactthepuco@puc.state.oh.us

This message and any response to it may constitute a public record and thus
may be publicly available to anyone who requests it.
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